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TRAFFIC LIGHT REPAIR WORK NEAR THE ESPLANADE 
MALL TO AFFECT EASTBOUND WEST ESPLANADE AVENUE 

  
Kenner, LA. – Beginning Monday night (Aug. 3) at 11 p.m., the two eastbound lanes of West Esplanade 

Avenue by the McDonald’s at The Esplanade mall will be closed for about 30 minutes to start the repair 

work on a damaged traffic signal metal mast arm. 

In addition to that short closure, one lane of West Esplanade Avenue eastbound in that area will be 

occasionally closed through Aug. 24 for work to replace the traffic signal mast arm. 

Traffic control devices will alert motorists whenever a lane is being closed, and most work will be timed 

during non-peak traffic hours, according to Kenner Assistant Public Works Director Bill Duplaisir. 

Motorists are encouraged to use alternate routes to avoid any delays or inconvenience. For more 

information, contact Duplaisir at (504) 468-7515.  
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